
 

 

CREEKSIDE ESTATES  

NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION FORMED 

Since our initial meeting last Fall, we have continually been working on creating a neighborhood association for Creekside 
Estates.  It has taken quite some time due to the complexities of gathering information, researching, speaking with others, 
and finding time from our busy work/life schedules to coordinate our efforts.  We’re happy to report that last month we filed 
Articles of Incorporation with the Secretary of State for our community association, Creekside Estates Neighborhood 
Association, Inc. (CENA).  Our association is organized as a non-profit corporation. We feel confident that the best way to 
protect the appeal of our neighborhood community is to invest in our neighborhood’s future. We encourage everyone to 
consider joining our neighborhood association so that we can unite as a group to work together for the betterment of our 
neighborhood and to promote its general welfare and prosperity.  Membership information will be provided at our End of 
Summer Get Together on August 27th.  If you’re unable to attend, please send an email and we’ll be happy to send 
information to you.   We hope to see you and your families there.   

Sincerely, Anthony Shamis, Tom Spiers and Krista Adams                 Contact the Board:    creeksideestateshoa70726@gmail.com 
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Creekside Estates Neighborhood Association, Inc.   
  
30881 Creek Valley Drive        
Denham Springs, LA 70726         
creeksideestateshoa70726@gmail.com 

Board of Directors 
 

 Anthony Shamis, President    
 Tom Spiers, Vice President    
 Krista Adams, Secretary/Treasurer  

Denham Springs Junior High 
 

6th Grade Orientation/Open House 
Thurs., 7/28, 6:00 p.m. 

 

7th Grade Orientation/Open House 
Mon., 8/1, 6:00 pm 

 

8th Grade Orientation/Open House 
Tues., 8/2, 6:00 pm 

 

Denham Springs Freshman High 
Orientation, Thurs., 7/28 

Last Names A-L  8:00 - 11:00 a.m. 
Last Names M -Z, 1:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

 

Denham Springs High School 
 

Sophomore Orientation - Thurs., 7/28 
Last Names A-J,  9:00 - 11:30 a.m. 
Last Names K-Z, 1:00 - 3:30 p.m. 

 

Juniors Orientation - Fri., 7/29  
9:00 - 11:30 a.m.  

 

Seniors Orientation - Fri., 7/29 
1:00 - 3:30 p.m. 

 

    Information from www.lpsb.org/schools. 
Please check the website  
to confirm dates/times. 

Eastside Elementary 

 Meet the Teacher 1st - 5th 

Tues., 8/2, 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

Meet the Teacher Kindergarten  

Wed., 8/10, 4:00 - 5:00 p.m. 

Open House  1st - 2nd 

Thurs., 8/25, 5:00 - 6:00 p.m.  

Open House  3rd - 5th 

Thurs., 8/25, 6:15 - 7:15 p.m.  

SCHOOL STARTS 

 AUGUST 4TH! 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Creekside Estates Neighborhood Association  

End of Summer Get Together 

Saturday, August 27th, 5:00 p.m. 

North Park Playground, Pavilion 2 

All families of Creekside Estates are invited to an 
End of Summer get together at North Park.   
Please bring a lawn chair, drinks for your family, 
and a snack to share.  This is a family fun event.  
Hope to see you there! 

 

STATUS OF LIVINGSTON PARISH  
SEWER EXPANSION PROJECT 

 

We received an update from Kelli Howell at the Livingston Parish Sewer 

District’s office. The anticipated completion date to tie our neighborhood into 

the parish sewer system is September.  Please feel free to call Ms. Howell with 

any questions or concerns related to the treatment plant or the lift station on 

Creek Valley Drive. She can be reached at 225-665-6070 or 

k.howell@lpwastewater1and2.org.  Ms. Howell has added us to the monthly 

email distribution so we can keep updated on the progress of the project.   

If you would like a blue 

bow on your mailbox to 

show your support, please 

contact Heather Rich at 

rich2016kja@gmail.com.  

She is not charging for the 

bows, but does encourage  

donating to the families of 

the fallen officers. 


